Message from SEPTA Advisory Committee, (SAC) Chairs,

Hello, Everyone,

SEPTA Advisory Chairs are excited to announce that SEPTA Advisory Committee will be back and having its first public in-person with the option of virtual (phone) participation. This meeting (Location to be determined) will be held on Thursday, April 11,2024, 12:30pm-2pm, at Liberty Resources.
This meeting will be dedicated to reviewing the updated and improved Bylaws. It is our ask that you share any issues you are having regarding SEPTA CCT and fixed route via email or call one of us prior to the meeting to discuss. 

Best,

Latoya Maddox-SAC chair
(267) 291-4772
lmaddox83@gmail.com

Colmon Holmes-Vice Chair
(215) 439-4113
dothink@gmail.com

Heather Shanefield-Secretary 
hshanefield@qualityprogressions.org

Liam Dougherty- Assistant Secretary
liamdan266@gmail.com

